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Dear Applicant,

Thank you for showing an interest in applying to be the next Deputy Headteacher at
Brickhill Primary School. We are seeking an enthusiastic and dynamic leader who is ready to  
join us on our journey and to help Brickhill Primary School become one of the best schools in 
the area.

I have recently taken on the role as Headteacher after spending 6 years as the Deputy Headteacher at this wonderful school.  We are proud of what we have achieved but we are equally determined to continue improving, ensuring that all children that pass through our doors have a rich educational experience.  If you appreciate that children only get one education and therefore we should make it count; if you understand the importance in setting children up as lifelong, inquisitive and curious learners; if you know that as educators working alongside families, we play a crucial role in preparing children to grow in as people to be proud of, then this is the school for you.

This is a fantastic opportunity for an existing senior leader, or an aspiring or experienced middle leader to shape the future of our pupils and lead a dedicated team of staff. Being one-form entry means that, for our pupils, there is a family feel within these walls and the same can be said for our caring, cooperative and passionate staff.

We have many exciting projects planned within our school development plan on this journey to brilliance. These range from developing a sensory room, improving our quality of teaching in reading and writing and developing an Early Years provision that gives our pupils the best start possible. For these and more, we are keen to recruit a leader who has a thirst for learning – their own and not just for others – who will work closely with me and our Extended SLT to achieve these goals, as well as offering strategic insight and ideas.
Our motto is ‘Together, we THRIVE’. THRIVE is what we want all of our pupils, families and staff to do with us and each letter represents our blueprint for growing into the kind of people we need in this world – Tolerant, Happy, Resilient, Inspired, Valued and Empowered.

We welcome any visitors to come and learn more about Brickhill Primary School, and to see for yourself what it means to be a pupil, a family member and a staff member within our community.

Dan Wiltshire
Headteacher
Brickhill Primary School
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